
 

 

 

 

 
BOARD OF FINANCE 

TOWN OF KILLINGWORTH 
323 ROUTE 81 

KILLINGWORTH, CONNECTICUT 06419 

 
MINUTES 

Special Meeting 
March 26, 2025 

 
Chairman Annie Stirna called the March 26, 2025, Meeting of the Board of Finance of 
the Town of Killingworth to order at 7:20 P.M..  The meeting was in the Board of 
Finance Meeting Room of the Town Office Building, 323 Route 81, Killingworth, 
Connecticut.   
 
Members present: Chairman Annie Stirna, Vice Chair Marcel Couture, Clerk Tara 
Amatrudo, William Kosturko, Sarah O’Brien, Mike Kovacs 
 
Members absent: None 
Visitors:  None 
Also Present: None 
 
Discussion of RSD 17 Board of Education Budget 
Stirna recapped updates to the proposed RSD 17 Board of Education budget for 2025-
26.  Overall increase of approx. 5% at this time, however, the Board has not yet voted.  
 
Discussion of Board of Selectmen Budget Fiscal Year 2025/26 

- KVFC invited Board of Finance members to visit the site on a future date.  
- Killingworth Parks and Rec 
- H-K Rec 
- Killingworth Library Association 
- Dog Fund Support 
- Town Organizations 

o Library 
o Dog Fund 
o Parmalee Farm  
o Committee on Aging 
o Community Services Support 

- Community Organizations 
o Youth and Family Services 

- Capital Projects 
o KVFC 
o Resident State Trooper 
o Highway Dept. 
o Road Projects 
o Transfer Station 
o Park and Rec 
o Parmalee 
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o Municipal Facilities 
 
 
 
There being no further business, Stirna adjourned the meeting at 9:00 P.M. 

Respectfully submitted,    
     Tara Amatrudo                             

      Tara Amatrudo, Clerk 
 
 
E-mailed:  Town Clerk 
                  Board of Selectmen 
                  Board of Finance 
                  Abigail Albrecht, Tax Collector 
                  Donna Dupuis, Town Treasurer 
                  Elizabeth Disbrow, Administrative Assistant  
                  Regina Regolo, Director of Finance 
                  Sherry Lee Hynes, Secretary  


